
	

	

	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Due to the increasing number of children now accessing the critical worker and 
vulnerable children provision we are going to move back to using the one-way 
system for drop off and collection of children – this will hopefully reduce the 
congestion at the front of school. 
 
From tomorrow (Friday 29th January), the pupil gate will be open so that you can 
access the one-way system. Children need to be dropped off at 8.55am and collected 
at 3.15pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 

 

	
	


